Food Pantry to Distribute School Supplies
[bookmark: _GoBack]Deacons are collecting donations of school supplies. They will be distributed on August 10th to food pantry families. We order kits for children in grades K-5, but your donations help us give supplies to middle schoolers, as well. Please consider donating loose leaf paper, pencils, pens, folders, or notebooks. You can leave them in the box in the gathering space. Thank you for your help!

